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ABOUT OUR PARTNER 
 

Recently, the government of China has 

been increasing pressure on Christians 

who were already facing many 

challenges in living out their faith. We 

hear that seminaries are still meeting, 

but with an alarming trend of 

government shutdowns in large cities. 

Some churches have been stripped of 

their religious symbols and are being 

used as cultural centers. We hear from 

our friends that they are continuing on, 

The church is finding ways to flourish 

even when it is in quiet ways. 

 

Although communication is difficult at this time, we ask for prayers for our partners in China: 

     Continuing Education for Chinese Church Leaders 

     Mini-Libraries for Church Leaders 

     Theological Education Centers in Jiangsu 

     Theological Education in Shandong  

 
 

THE IMPACT 
 

The Outreach Foundation is honored to stand with the church of China. Christians in China gather monthly 

through secure channels online. These meetings focus on a variety of life challenges and sharing, much as we 

might do in a small group setting. Additional gatherings focus on lectures and seminars around theological 

topics and practical ministry. 

 
 

THE OPPORTUNITY 
 

The Outreach Foundation is seeking gifts to support the China Partnership. All gifts of any size are welcomed. 

A church that has been stripped of Christian symbols  

and is now a cultural center 


